
 

OPSC Public Hearing Minutes 
May 16, 2023 | 9:00 – 9:30 a.m. | Virtual Meeting – Call-in Only 

OPSC Staff  

Executive Director Valerie Harmon 

Finance Manager Megan Deardorff 

Program Assistant Stephanie Warren 

Communications 
Specialist 

Kristine Olson 

  

Guests  

Anonymous Guest  

 

Presentation  

Hearing Introduction This hearing is now in session and minutes are being taken to maintain a 
permanent record. My name is Stephanie Warren, and I am the Hearing Officer.  
Today is May 16, 2023, and the time is 9:00 a.m. 

Hearing Purpose The purpose of this hearing is to provide an opportunity for public comment on 
the Oregon Patient Safety Commission budget for the next biennium; July 1, 2023, 
through June 30, 2025.  

Public Comment 
Instructions 

 

In addition to presenting oral comments at this hearing, anyone can present 
written comment today, May 16, 2023, until 5 p.m., which is the close of the 
public comment period. Send comments to the Oregon Patient Safety Commission 
general email: info@oregonpatientsafety.org. Comments received after this time 
will not be reviewed or considered by the commission unless the commission 
decides to extend the public comment period for everyone. 

Persons in Attendance One guest joined at 9:05 a.m. and remained anonymous while in attendance.   

Public Comment No public comments were made during today’s public hearing.  

Adjourn Meeting The hearing was adjourned at 9:22 a.m. with no persons in attendance wishing to 
provide comment.   

 


